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Instrument donation
The process of obtaining the instruments donated to the program by the Washington-based NGO YLACES is at a standstill. In this regard, it is important to mention that on December 27, 2018, the Superintendence of Tax Administration -SAT- of Guatemala, resolved favorably regarding the tax exemption. However, the difficulty arose that said provision was notified to the Ministry at the end of the fiscal year, which made it difficult to allocate funds for payment for storage, because at least one month is required for the authorization of funds. . This situation caused the procedure to be extended during the first months of 2019, because said resolution expired since it was only in force for the previous fiscal year. For this reason, a customs agent was contacted with the aim of giving continuity to the process so that said resolution is in force for the current year, so to date, the SAT is expected to rule on the matter.

Study to promote the implementation of the program in the country.
The study was carried out in December 2018, and its objectives were:
· Identify a network of public and/or private organizations that are willing to collaborate in the implementation of the GLOBE program during the years 2019 and 2020.
· Describe what the participation and collaboration of the identified organizations consists of.
· Prepare a mapping of actors, according to the type of support to be provided for the implementation of the Program.
· Prepare a plan for the implementation of the program during 2019 and 2020.

The results of the study are:
a) The network of organizations interested in collaborating with the implementation of the program during the years 2019 and 2020 was identified
b) Preparation of a mapping of actors according to the support they will provide to the program.
c) Preparation of a plan for the implementation of the program during 2019 and 2020.
The first activity scheduled to take place in the second quarter of 2018 is subject to having the instruments donated by YLACES, however, they cannot yet be removed from the customs warehouse. It is planned to carry out training in the Atmosphere and Hydrology research line, with members of the institutions identified as potential collaborators of the program.

Conducting local mosquito workshops
We plan to hold 2 or 3 local workshops, in the third and fourth week of July this year, to be held in the department of Retalhuleu and Guatemala City due to the proliferation of mosquitoes in these regions.

Main activities carried out by some educational centers:
· Training students on mosquito protocols.
· Observation of clouds
· Sporadic measurements of temperature and precipitation.
· Science fairs.
· Reforestation actions.
· Activities to reuse materials.
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Country coordinator: 
Erick Francisco Ruedas Reynosa.
Professor of Science specialized in Chemistry and Biology. Bachelor of Education with a specialty in Trainer of Trainers and Bachelor of Pedagogy and Educational Administration. Master in Education specialized in Teacher Training and Master in Education with orientation in Environment.
Assumed the coordination of the Program in 2012.
Organization: General Directorate of Curriculum, Ministry of Education of Guatemala.
E-mail: eruedas@mineduc.gob.gt and erickrrey@gmail.com
Telephone: (502) 23623581 or 23622457
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